Tyee Newsletter

https://www.vsb.bc.ca/schools/tyee

June 14", 2024

Dear Tyee Families,

We are excited to invite you to our Parent Appreciation Event on Tuesday, June 18th,
from 2:00 - 3:00 p.m. Join us as we express our heartfelt gratitude for your unwavering
support throughout the school year. The event will feature a performance by our school
choir, a special ribbon-cutting ceremony to officially celebrate our new basketball hoops,
and an entertaining mini classic basketball tournament featuring our very own basketball
team. We would love to know if you are able to attend our special event. Please RSVP to
me and/or your child’s teacher.

We look forward to celebrating with you!

Mrs. Monrad

With deep gratitude and respect, we are honoured to be learning and unlearning on the ancestral and
unceded lands of the x*maBkway am (Musqueam), Skwxwu7mesh Uxwumixw (Squamish Nation) &
solilwatat (Tsleil-Waututh Nation).

Information Items:

1. Upcoming Dates:
June 18" - Parent Appreciation Tea (Tyee Choir and Tyee Classic Basketball
Tournament)
June 18" — PAC Meeting @ Tyee 7:00 p.m.
June 19" — Tyee evening Music Concert at John Oliver Auditorium
June 215t — Game’s Day (Formally called Sport’s Day)
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June 24" — Summary Learning Report goes home (report card day)
June 27 — Last day of school for students before summer break

2. Tyee Music Concert @ John Oliver June 19" @ 6:00 p.m.

Wednesday, June 19t will be our end-of-year music concert at Tyee. Please join us to
celebrate all the hard work of our students and music teacher, Ms. Young.

Afternoon Dress Rehearsal:
Time: 1:00 — 2:30 p.m.
Location: Tyee school gym

Families unable to attend the evening concert are welcome to watch the dress rehearsal.
Please RSVP to me or your child’s teacher to let us know you will be coming.

Evening Concert:
Location: John Oliver Secondary, auditorium
Time: 6:00 p.m. (arrive by 5:30 p.m.)

Grade 7 Band students should head straight to the stage.
All other students arriving can go sit with their classes in reserved seating towards the front
of the auditorium.

There is lots of seating for families to sit back, relax, and enjoy the show!
2. Late Return to School
Please complete this form if your child is expected to return to school LATER THAN noon
on Friday, September 6, 2024, but prior to Monday, September 30, 2024. Please note: If the

school cannot verify your child’s attendance at school by noon on Wednesday September 4,
2024, your child’s space may be given to another student on the school’s waitlist.

If you have any questions or concerns, please contact the school at 604-713-4723 or email Mrs.
Monrad at mmonrad@vsb.bc.ca.

Tyee Montessori Elementary
School 2024/2025 NOTICE OF
LATE RETURN FORM

https://forms.office.com/r/wPT9YEyJsC

3. Tonight, we celebrate our Grade 7 students with a very special Leaving Ceremony.
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Check out the venue for tonight's event, and thank you to all the parents for the little touches
that make this event spectacular!
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FREE PEEWEE S¢CCER CAMP

JULY 2-5, 2024 | 10 A.M. -1 P.M.

STRATHCONA PARK SOUTHEAST OVAL - 857 MALKIN AVENUE

This FREE soccer camp is for kids
aged six to ten who live in Vancouver.

Join us for four days of fun and coaching by
officers from the VPD Soccer club, coaches for
the Whitecaps community, and volunteers.

®

To register, please email youth.services@vpd.ca
and include the following information:

e Child’s name
e Age
e School or community centre

e Emergency contact name and
number

e List of allergies or health concerns
e Shirt size

Please send your child with a packed lunch and water,
and ensure they are dressed for the weather.

Please note that waiver forms will be provided and must
be completed on the first day of camp registration.
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